
From: Pilar Osing PREC < >  
Sent: Monday, July 29, 2024 8:30 AM 
To: Emily Bryant <ebryant@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Cc: Robert Kojima <rkojima@islandstrust.bc.ca>;  
Subject: Support for Application PLRZ20240003 

 

 

Dear Galiano LTC, 

I am writing to express my support for application reference number PLRZ20240003. 

This application deserves approval for several reasons. It supports small businesses, which are 

crucial for the economic vitality of Galiano Island. The scarcity of current zoning for small 

businesses limits growth opportunities, and this application addresses that issue directly. 

Moreover, it promotes the production of local wood products, preventing valuable resources 

from going to waste. The application also fosters local farming and food production, contributing 

to the island's sustainability. Lastly, the proposed business is ideally located near the BC Hydro 

Station and Forestry land, making it a strategic addition to our community. 

Thank you for considering my support for this application. 

Signed, 

Pilar Osing  

Galiano Island 
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Pilar Osing PREC 
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